
Visit to CG-Vidhan Sabha 

 

Faculty of Management and Faculty of Commerce of ICFAI University Raipur organized a visit 
to Vidhan Sabha, the legislative assembly of the state of Chhattisgarh, on 7th February 2024 for 
MBA , BBA, and B.Com students as a part of an educational trip, a total of 125 students and 10 
faculties were present on the visit. The purpose of the visit was to understand the structure, 
functioning, and significance of the Chhattisgarh Vidhan Sabha in the state's governance system. 
The aim was to familiarize our students with the legislative procedures, debates, and decision-
making processes that shape state policies and laws. Upon arrival at the Chhattisgarh Vidhan 
Sabha, assembly staff provided us with visitor badges and guided us through the security 
procedures. We were then escorted to the visitors' gallery inside the assembly hall, where 
students had a clear view of the proceedings. The students also visited various chambers of the 
Vidhan Sabha and, they also saw the central hall and a senior official of Vidhan Sabha describe 
the working of Vidhan Sabha and answered the queries of students. At last, students visited 
Vidhan Sabha Library, it has a collection of over 20,000 books and reports and it subscribes 11 
magazines, 91 journals, and 18 newspapers.  

The visit to the Chhattisgarh Vidhan Sabha was a valuable learning experience that deepened our 
understanding of the state's democratic institutions and processes. Students gained insights into 
the roles and responsibilities of elected representatives, the dynamics of legislative debates, and 
the importance of public participation in governance. We extend our gratitude to the officials and 
staff of the Chhattisgarh Vidhan Sabha for their hospitality and for providing us with this 
enriching opportunity. The CG Vidhan Sabha visit was both informative and inspiring for 
students.  

The whole trip was guided by Dr. S. P Dubey, Vice Chancellor,  Dr. Manish Upadhyay Registrar 

and Dr. K Kishore Kumar Dear Academics and managed by Dr. Archi Dubey, HOD - FMS and 

Dr. W.Ramana Rao, HOD-FOC and the faculties FMS and FOC and the trip was coordinated by 

Ambarish Ghosh and Dr, Pratibha Barik.  



 

  

 

 

 


